
God calls us to be wise and generous stewards of the resources with 
which we have been blessed.

The UCA Vic Tas now provides a new opportunity for congregations 
to more fully live into this calling by transitioning real estate assets into 
shares in an ethical fund.

For further information visit: https://victas.uca.org.au/ 
resources/money-for-mission/ 
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Two campers were walking along a bush 
track. 

Around a bend they came upon a 
feathery bundle, a bush cockatoo, too 
injured to fly. 

What could they possibly do, except 
speak reassuringly and sprinkle a few 
drops of water on its beak? 

And then Heaven took a hand. 

The wounded bird opened its wings, in 
one glorious display towards the setting 
sun, and was peacefully still. 

And we buried the beautiful creature 
deep in the bush, away from 
disturbances.

Dear Lord, thank you that Heaven is 
always open to welcome the soul of one 
of your little ones, even on a bush track. 
Amen.
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